
 

 

 

Tuesday, September 10th, 2019 

*Seniors- there will be a representative from Samford University will be here tomorrow, Wednes-
day.  

*Seniors-there will be a representative from Huntingdon on Thursday. 

*If you ordered a Homecoming shirt and did not pick it up yesterday, you may pick it up today in 
the office. 

*Real World Design Team will meet in Mrs. Chappell’s room #207 today during 4th block. 

*FBLA Officer elections are today until 3:00. The link to the ballot has been sent through Remind. 
Vote today.  

*We will hold the 6th Annual Wildcat Games during 4th block on Wednesday.  Admission is $1 if 
you did NOT purchase an Activity Pass. 

*Make-up pictures will be made on Oct. 14th.  

*Seniors, the Better Business Bureau Scholarship information has been emailed to you or hard 
copy information can be found by Mrs. Smith’s door. 

*Students who are interested in competing in the tech fair this year need to sign up outside Ms. 

McClain’s room.  

*FPHS Prom will be Saturday, April 4th from 6-10 pm at the Canyon Center. Prom tickets are now 
on sale with Mrs. Maxwell for $55.  

*If you have been absent, you must bring your note to the front office. Check out notes must be 
turned into the front office by 9:30am.  

*TA’s must sign in at the library before reporting to your teacher so you are not marked absent.  

 


